Safe Sport Report
Very little to report from Safe Sport.  I am trying to obtain latest on-line course completion data from the administrator, Praesidium.  My contact information has changed for them and I am establishing a new contact.  I am mulling over the possibility of enlisting the assistance of Safe Sport Committee members in parceling out mentoring responsibilities.  If the committee would agree, I would assign a group of teams to a committee member.  They would establish a liaison with the club Safe Sport Coordinator in encouraging participation in the USA Swimming on-line courses.  Perhaps with more minds involved, some innovative ideas could be developed that would be applicable to all the clubs.  My only reservations are that response from the committee and/or the Club SSCs has be minimal, at best.  Even responses to emails that I have sent on Safe Sport matters have been limited to one or two persons.  I'm still thinking about it.  My comment is that if I wanted to pull teeth, I would have been a dentist.  
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